
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Louise Barden   
Sent: 21 August 2022 16:42 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc:  
Subject: Berden Hall Farm (Pelham Solar) 
 
Application number on S62A/22/0006 (and UTT/22/2046/PINS) 
 
I am writing to object to the proposal by Statera to construct a solar farm on 
177 acres of land at Berden Hall Farm. 
 
My name is Louise Barden 

 
 
The reason for my objection is as follows: 
 
This proposal will destroy 177 acres of productive farmland, is only 11% 
efficient, the tech will be outdated in a few years leaving developers open to turn 
it into housing instead of a solar facility, there is no safety plan for the battery 
(so a fire would destroy more farmland and countryside and there is no 
evacuation plan for the village), medieval artefacts have been found but this is 
being ignored, and no one in local or national government is paying attention to 
the national and global impact of these greenwashing schemes. All of this will 
have a nett negative effect on the planet. 
 
Regards 
 
Louise Barden 
 




